
From: Kathryn Graham  

Sent: 06 January 2025 17:37 

To: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk> 

Cc: Kathryn Graham; Paul Sullivan  

Subject: Works to tree in Camden Square 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

I am planning to carry out works to a sycamore tree in the rear of 39 Camden 

Square to cut back excess growth and reshape overhanging branches. 

Please take this email as the six weeks notice required under the Camden 

Square conservation area policy as the tree is more than 10cm in trunk 

diameter. 

If you have any questions please do get in touch. 

Best wishes 

Kate 

 

 


